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Dear Secretary of State,

My general comment about your 2022 Election Rule Changes:

The entire set of rules should be written in order to comply with CRS 1-5-601.5 Federal
Election Commission’s 2002 Voting System Standards (VSS). Your proposed rules do not
comply with the VSS. 
Also, the ability of the County Board of Elections to copy the hard drives of the voting
machines in order to store election data for 25 months as required by Colorado Law should be
strengthened by new rules not weakened or eliminated as your proposed rules do. 

Sincerely,

Rebecca White

Crested Butte CO
-- 
Rebecca White




